
  

MALABAR TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP MEETING 
JANUARY 12, 2006              7:15 PM 

 
This meeting of the Council was held at Town Hall at 2725 Malabar Road.  The 
meeting was called to Malabar Town order at 7:15 pm by Chair Mayor Thomas 
Eschenberg.  The prayer and pledge were led by Mayor Eschenberg. 
 
ROLL CALL: MAYOR/-CHAIR TOM ESCHENBERG 
  VICE-CHAIR: STEVE RIVET   
  COUNCIL MEMBERS: FRANK HICKSON (excused) 
   BRIAN VAIL 
   BOBBI MOCCIA 
   PAT DEZMAN 
  ADMINISTRATOR: ED BOOTH 
  DEPUTY TOWN CLERK: CINDI KELLEY 
 
DISCUSSION OF SECURITY AT MALABAR PARK 
 
This was a fifteen minute workshop to discuss the type of security equipment and 
the placement of the equipment at the Malabar Community Park.  At this time, Mr. 
Booth asked that Charles Ryan and Hans Kemmler come forward and address 
Council.  Both gentlemen came forward and asked that Council come down and look 
at the map of the park.  While going over the map, it was discussed the type of 
security system that would be looked at to be purchased and installed in the park.  At 
this time, it was also discussed where to place the equipment.   
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
There being no additional discussion, a MOTION:  Dezman/Rivet to adjourn the 
meeting at 7:30 p.m.  VOTE:  All Ayes. 
 
 
 
                              BY:______Thomas Eschenberg _______ 
                                    Mayor Thomas Eschenberg, Chairman 
 
 
 
ATTESTED BY: 
 
 
____Cindi Kelley ____________ 
Cindi Kelley, Deputy Town Clerk 
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